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      Classroom News:                                 
Hello parents and welcome to first grade!                                                    

I’m so excited to be your child’s teacher. It’s going to be a great year full 

of learning and fun! 

I will send out a newsletter at the beginning of each month to keep you 

informed as to what is happening in our classroom as well as Buck 

Lake. I will also send out emails if things come up during the month. 

Please feel free to email me if you have any questions at any time.  

Transportation Home:                                                                            

I need your help! Please send a note or call the front office by 2:00 if 

you have a change with how your child will be getting home. 

Unfortunately, I can’t take your child’s word. It is my top priority that 

your child gets home safely. Thank you for your help!  

Birthdays:                                                                                                  

Please be mindful of children’s feelings while passing out birthday 

invitations. If you are able to invite the whole class, or all of the boys, or 

all of the girls, I’d be more than happy to put the invitation in the 

students’ folder. I understand that you can’t always invite everyone, so 

if this is the case, please pass them out outside of school. Thank you in 

advance! 

This year we’ll celebrate birthdays for the month on the first Friday of               

 the month, except the month of August. I will send out a group     

 email to the parents of the children who are celebrating their     

 birthday so they can organize what to bring to the celebration.  

 Please let me know if you’re not interesting in celebrating your 

 child’s birthday at school.                      

 

 

 

Important Dates:     
Monday, 8/17- Summer Reading and 

Math Challenges Due.  

Wednesday, 8/19- Fire Drill 

Friday, 8/28- Celebrating our August 

Birthdays! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!! We would like 

to wish a Happy Belated Birthday to 

Dane and Noah! Nephtalie will be 

celebrating her birthday on the 25th 

this month. Happy Birthday, Friends!  

Special Area Schedule:                               

Monday- Art                                                

Tuesday-PE {wear running shoes} 

Wednesday- Media                       

Thursday-PE{wear running shoes}    

Friday-Music           

 

 

 

Listserv: Please go to Buck Lake’s website 

and join our Listserv for important updates.                                                            

Remind Account: Our principal has set up a 

Remind account that will used to send push 

notifications to registered users. To sign up, 

please follow this link:                

remind.com/join/bl-bobcats or text                   

@bl-bobcats to 81010         

 

Mrs. Di Liello                                                                                                            

Webpage: http://www.leonschools.net/Page/12547                   

Email address: diliellok@leonschools.net 

Buck Lake                                                                              

http://www.leonschools.net/Page/9 

Homeroom Parent: Please email me if you’re interested in volunteering to be our 

homeroom parent. Thank you!  
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